
From: Charles Pitman
To: Porter, Gina
Cc: "Mike Spencer"
Subject: NPDES Permit #AR0036692 AFIN 57-00423
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 1:54:47 PM

In response to your letter dated May 12, 2016 in regards to the City of Mena’s Sanitary Overflow
corrective action plan I am asking for an extension in submitting the plan.  The engineer has been
working with a July 1, 2016 deadline and does expect to be able to fulfill that deadline.  However,
that could possibly prevent us from having the report in your office as the report will be traveling
from Texarkana to Mena before being sent to North Little Rock.  If we could have the deadline
extended until July 8, 2016, we fully expect to have the report in your office before that date. 
 
Thank you,
Charles Pitman
General Manager
Mena Water Utilities
Charles.menawater@sbcglobal.net
P-479.394.2761
F-479.394.5053
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